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Good morning,
 
Following up on Tuesday’s hearing, after review the Legislative Hearing officer will recommend that
the City Council DELETE this assessment.
 
No further action is needed by you, but please note this will remain as a pending assessment until
after the City Council votes on it August 7. Make sure it isn’t paid in the meantime.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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